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Thank you for pushing to make this legislation a reality. As someone that commutes 

monthly from Portland to Medford I have first hand, regular experience with making 

this drive and how great the need is for alternative means of transportation. Several 

years ago when I accepted my current position I researched all the bus and train 

options in Oregon in general and was astonished at how difficult it is to travel the 

state without a car. We need more public transportation options and this one 

specifically will have such a huge impact.  


